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Dear Hideyuki Suzuki,

On behalf of the all staff of Microsoft - Congratulation
on winning this Award!

Your accomplishments during the this year of Microsoft
Innovative Educator Experts program have been
outstanding and we want to show our appreciation for
your great efforts and results in helping educators and
learners achieve success.

This award is Microsoft’s most prestigious award in
Education and recognize your contributions to MIEE’s
success in achieving our key objectives of improving
learnings in classroom.

You can be very proud of this honor, which only a few of
finest educators ever achieve. You have demonstrated
true passion, determination, leadership and performance
at the highest level, and we know Microsoft can count on
you in MIEE 2019 as we focus on Education
Transformation in Action.

Thank you for your strong contributions to Microsoft in
Education!

Sincerely,

P Far

Hidenori Harata
Teacher Engagement Manager, Public Sector
Microsoft Japan
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